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Representative Underheim:

Please Review this draft carefully to make sure that it does what you want it to do.
Note that it does not provide for the summary assessment of fines or imprisonment or
“punitive damages” by law enforcement agencies because such a provision would be
unconstitutional.

Let me know if you have any questions or changes.

Jefren E. Olsen
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–8906
E–mail:  Jefren.Olsen@legis.state.wi.us

Pamela J. Kahler
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–2682
E–mail:  Pam.Kahler@legis.state.wi.us


